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Dear Parents, Carers and Year 5 children, 

Due to the ongoing situation with COVID, I’m afraid our re-booked residential to 
Ingleborough Hall has been cancelled. I know this is extremely disappointing and 
that your children will be upset. Unfortunately, at this stage, there is little else we can 
do in terms of making a third booking and we may sadly just need to chalk this up as 
something we missed due to a worldwide pandemic. Ingleborough Hall have been in 
touch to say how sorry they are but have explained that they are unable to take 
overnight visits and that therefore, residential visits are not possible. Please be 
assured that any monies paid will be refunded via Parent Pay before March. I have 
spoken to the children about this today so they are aware of the situation. 

Sorry once again but thank you for your understanding. 

Miss Auty. 

 

 

 

 

 


